
Public Notice for Hamilton and Middletown Journals 

 

The Board of Trustees of Southwest Regional Water District will conduct its regularly scheduled meeting 

on Tuesday, March 23, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  This will be a virtual meeting.  The public may view the 

meeting by accessing the following link:  https://tinyurl.com/SWRWD-MARCH2021-MEETING 

Public comments will not be received during the meeting.  To provide a written comment in advance of 

the meeting, please email vances@swwater.org, or access the District’s website at www.swwater.org 

and click on the Contact Us button at the bottom of the page.  Please provide your name and address 

with your comment.   
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